
Mrs Maureen Murphy, 

Liverpool, 

December 4th 2013 

I wish to update you on important new developments concerning the above. This is a 
crucial, and potentially historic, time in which a resolution to our 30 year campaign 
for justice and financial independence may be possible. I request your support in 
pursuit of this. 

This matter is of vital importance to myself, to my family and the thousands affected. 
The opportunity is unique and so I must request in the strongest terms that you 
represent my interests in Parliament/APPG on Haemophilia and contaminated blood 
at this important time. 
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I am conscious that nothing can bring back those who have lost their lives to the 
infections, or reverse the long-term health damage for those who survive. However, I 
believe that if the government were to establish a full and fair financial settlement, 
along with an acknowledgement of the extent of the scandal and what happened, 
with a fulsome apology (similar to those afforded to campaigners concerning the 
Bloody Sunday and Hillsborough tragedies - and remember that my husband and his 
brothers were among some 2,000 victims which puts the scale of our campaign into 
perspective), then at least we could all find the kind of closure that those measures 
would bring. The only way this campaign will end, thus enabling people to get on 
with their lives, will be if this is successfully sorted - once and for all. 

In order for this initiative to work, I believe it is of vital importance that the affected 
community is directly involved, consulted and represented fully at every step. 

We all need resolution. We do not need it to be dragged out for any longer than 
absolutely necessary, but whatever process is employed it must reflect the impact on 
all the affected community and the resultant need that has been created whether 
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from Hepatitis (A, B, C, D, E, G, etc.), HIV, vCJD or other infection. 

The time has passed for commissioning endless medical reports and studies, or for 
politicians — however well motivated — to be deciding what happens to our lives. This 
hasn't worked for the last 30 years. It won't work now. 

A wide consultation is proposed but I need involvement and true representation this 
time, to ensure any exercise that informs a settlement is suitable. Currently, only the 
victims themselves and campaign representatives, such as Taintedblood, Manor 
House Group and CBC collectively, have the knowledge to inform this process. 

Could I therefore ask you to do everything within your power to represent me and the 
wider community at this crucial stage in the process? 

Thank you — / look forward to your reply. 

Best Wishes, 

Mrs Maureen Murphy. 

Further information: Tainted blood. info 

(contact co-chair, Joseph Peaty: 
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